On Friday 7/13/2018 at about 11:52 pm, a WWD was

reported traveling EB in the WB lanes of US-30 at
MM 246. The WWD was not found by LE or seen on
cameras. The WWD is assumed to have entered US-

30 at Sisley Grove Road SW and exited at 80th
Street (Exit 246B).
With the completion of |A-100 this interchange has
changed substantially since this event.




